
County of Santa Cruz Board of Supervisors
Agenda Item Submittal
From: Board of Supervisors - Fifth District
Subject: Correction to Fifth District Reappointment to the Commission on 
the Environment 
Meeting Date: April 8, 2025

Formal Title: Approve reappointment of Kris Damhorst as the Fifth District appointee to 
the Commission on the Environment, for a term to expire April 1, 2029

Recommended Actions
Approve reappointment of Kris Damhorst as the Fifth District appointee to the 
Commission on the Environment, in accordance with County Code Section 2.54.030, for 
a term to expire April 1, 2029.

Executive Summary
Approve reappointment to fill a supervisorial district five appointee position to the 
Commission on the Environment, for a term to expire April 1, 2029.

Discussion
A previous Board memo from the March 25, 2025, Board of Supervisors 
meeting inadvertently misspelled the name of the fifth district appointee. Kris Damhorst 
has been nominated to serve an additional four-year term as a supervisorial district five 
appointee. This memo corrects the original nomination memo.

Financial Impact

The recommended action does not have a financial impact.

Strategic Initiatives
N/A

Submitted By: 
Monica Martinez, Fifth District Supervisor

Recommended By:  
Carlos J. Palacios, County Administrative Officer

Artificial Intelligence Acknowledgment:  
Artificial Intelligence (AI) did not significantly contribute to the development of this 
agenda item.


